
7.1.3 Proposal for new honorariums for presentations 

Background: It has been discussed informally in the past at Steering Committee 
meetings as well as main Committee meetings that perhaps VFC&YJC might offer a 
cash “honorarium” to Resource Agencies that are of course non-profits after they have 
possibly made a formal presentation to VFC&YJC at a main meeting. A possible range 
of potential donation for their time and efforts to attend one of our meetings and present 
which takes the resource people aware from their time doing their work to help educate 
and increase awareness for the participating appointed members of VFC&YJC.  

It has been written up in the VFC&YJC Commission Bylaw No. 4533 a potential time 
limitation for guest speakers as presenters to VFC&YJC with a maximum of 30-35 
minutes; 15-20 minutes to present with 10-15 minutes for relevant questions. Please 
note that Steve Carey has indicated in writing in the past that this Committee may 
provide “honorariums”.  

New information for consideration: Within such a presentation it would be expected that 
the resource agency would speak to the following (but not limited to): youth/family 
resources, indicate how they are advocating for youth and families, and/or how they are 
providing educational information or increasing awareness for youth and families, and/or 
what resources are they providing for youth and families? These resources should be 
being provided within or throughout the Capital Regional District (CRD) by the Resource 
Agency. In addition to the above, the main Committee may wish to consider a potential 
range of financial honorarium for resource agencies who may present to VFC&YJC, for 
example: $200.00-$300.00 or??  

Potential motion: “That Victoria Family Court & Youth Justice Committee (VFC&YJC) 
will consider providing a financial honorarium in the range of:_$__________________, 
for Resource Agencies that provide services to Youth and Families within the Capital 
Regional District (CRD), that make presentations at the request of VFC&YJC at a 
regularly scheduled meeting for the year of 2022 only at this time. 

7.1.3.1 Proposed motion: That Victoria Family Court & Youth Justice Committee 
(VFCYJC) will consider providing a financial honorarium in the range of $300 to 
$500, for Resource Agencies that provide services to Youth and Families within 
the Capital Regional District (CRD), that make presentations at the request of 
VFCYJC at a regularly scheduled meeting for the year of 2022 only at this time. 

Submitted by M. McLean 

 


